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U.S. Comments 

 
1) The United States believes that the workload presented is overambitious and 
does not adequately reduce the intersessional workload, as discussed during the 
April 17 meeting.  As evident during the April 17 OEWG meeting, members have 
called for a more focused workload for CFS, including prioritizing workstreams 
and maintaining a realistic approach to the MYPoW.  

2) Regarding the Data Collection and Analysis Tools event, the United States 
thinks the stand alone event is a good opportunity to showcase investments and 
ongoing work from multiple partners in this area and it better fits the intent of the 
original proposal than the earlier suggestion of mainstreaming data across different 
policy workstreams.  

 
 


